Request for Withdrawal


	NPRR Number
	179
	NPRR Title
	ERCOT Polled Settlement Load Data

	
	

	Date
	July 21, 2009

	
	

	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	Calvin Opheim

	Company
	ERCOT 

	E-mail Address
	copheim@ercot.com

	Phone Number
	512-248-3944

	Cell Number
	512-750-2411

	Market Segment
	NA 


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


After further consideration, ERCOT has decided to withdraw Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 179, ERCOT Polled Settlement Load Data.  There were concerns raised during the Settlements and Extracts Working Group and the Commercial Operations Subcommittee meetings that some Market Participants are unable to receive ERCOT Polled Settlement Load Data through the 727 extract and that usage data can only be retrieved via an 867_03.  Although this is a duplicate process ERCOT did not want to adversely affect any Market Participant from receiving 867 data.   

179NPRR-04 Request for Withdrawal 072109
Page 1 of 1
PUBLIC


